Harvest Health International Ministries

“CHRIST IN ACTION”

Ocampo Desert Project  ~ovember 25,2023

Hello brethren, this is a short newsletter indicating what we hope to be doing till
the new year. We will be going to the desert project this week; we hope to be
installing small 4x4 wooden raised beds for planting and getting them ready for
spring planting of vegetables. In the meantime, we hope to plant garlic and onions
and other winter vegetables. We will be taking some blankets and winter clothing
for the children and taking some staple foods such as rice, beans, oatmeal, juices, -
and some canned foods for families in Jaboncillos Chico, Piedritas, San Vicente,
La Union, El Milagro, and San Miguel. We will also continue with the health
lectures and teachings to the children through the Childrens Evangelistic
Fellowship project. Please pray for the continued success of this desert project. If
you have any extra blankets or winter clothing for children or extra food staples it
would be greatly appreciated.

Childrens Health Cadet Project

Last week we sent another shipment of Bibles to the state of Tabasco for the
Pastors that will be taking the health training this next March 2024. We will be
sending childrens illustrated bibles this coming week and be sending 15 cases of
bibles to the Shekhinah Institute in Palenque Chiapas. The director of this institute
has asked us to consider having health missionary training year-round and has
mentioned the possibility of handing over the directorship to the Harvest Health
Ministry. He is not doing well health wise, and he will be stepping down. We also
intend to create a missionary training program year-round at Sidon Tiakil and
eventually train some brothers from Guatemala and southward. We will be sending
childrens bibles for the cadets to share with their age groups as they spread the
health message and the salvation message.



H.O.P.E. Migrant Childrens Project

The city and state government has requested we assist them in housing and feeding
migrants as the winter approaches. In Mexico, a request is not negotiable,
however we will only help husband/wife with children. No singles. We will be
sharing Jesus with the families and hand out childrens bibles and share the
Children Fellowship Program with them. I have often mentioned that action
speaks louder than words, and by this I hope to share the good news of Jesus
through faith in action,

Mathew 25: 34-40 speaks about this:

“Then the King will say to them on His right hand, ‘Come, you blessed of My
Father, inherit the kingdom prepared for you from the foundation of the world: for
I was hungry and you gave Me food; I was thirsty and you gave Me drink; I was a
stranger and you took Me in; I was naked and you clothed Me; I was sick and you
visited Me; I was in prison and you came to Me.” “Then the righteous will answer
Him, saying, ‘Lord, when did we see You hungry and feed You, or thirsty and

give You drink? When did we see You a stranger and take You in, or naked and
clothe You? Or when did we see You sick, or in prison, and come to You?’ And the
King will answer and say to them, ‘Assuredly, I say to you, inasmuch as you

did it to one of the least of these My brethren, you did it to Me.’

. This is what the HOPE project is all about:

; Harvest Outreach Program of Evangelism

Reaching out to those needing hope, in sharing the
salvation message of Jesus Christ to everyone we
meet. What a better opportunity then what God is
doing through this migrant crisis we are having. And what better way to
introduce Jesus Christ through our Christian values, through action.

Please help this ministry meet the programs set before us through your prayers and
support. Help those in need of the Salvation message of Christ.

BLESSINGS TO YOU ALL.

HARVEST HEALTH INTERNATIONAL MINISTRY 4492 CR 429 UVALDE TEXAS 78801
830-275-3670
ALLENDE COAHUILA, MEXICO.
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